ANIL ANTONY
Divisional Forest Officer

Office of the

Divisional Forest Officer
Thiruvananthapuram

email: dfo.tvm.for@kerala.gov.in
dfotrivandrum@gmail.com
Phone 0471-2320637

G3-895/2021 Dated : 19.07.2021.
To .

Chief Conservator of Forest

(Southern Circle),

Kollam.

Sir,
Sub: constructing 560m overhead Electric line for providing Service .
connection to Two BPL households at Ponmudi - diversion of Forest
Land -reg.
Ref:1. Proposal No.FP/KL/VELEC/51441/2020.
2. Letter No.DB011/VTRA/FC/2021-22/11 dated: 13.07.2021.

Kinhd attention is invited to the subject and reference cited. T am submitting
herewith 5 sets of hard copies of the online proposal No. FP/KL/
VELEC/51441/2020 for constructing 560m overhead electric line for providing
Service Connection to Two BPL households at Ponmudi in Kulathupuzha Range.

The then DFO has inspected the site on 19.06.2021 with the Range .Forest
Officer, Kulathupuzha. The houses to which electric connection required are in
layam of Ponmudi tea factory where the attempt to provide power through solar
battery was failed due to bad weather condition . The line passes through road for a
distance of 460m and footpath through 100m in EFL area. Neither tree felling nor
any branch cutting is required for the project since the portion through which the
line proposed is devoid of any vegetation. The beneficiaries are in abject poverty
with no other mode of getting power supply. Hence the proposal is recommended.
The total extent required for diversion is 0.0672Ha.

The site inspection report and part-1I of the proposal is also submitted
herewith for further necessary action.

e I Yours faithfully,

Divisiona-li@'{tOfﬁcer,

Thiruvananthapuram.
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